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August 18, 2022 

 

Mr. Chris Newby 

Fraser Valley Site Services Ltd.  

 

 

Memo: Letter of Reference for Fraser Valley Site Services (FVSS) 

 

 

To: Whom It May Concern  

 
 

Pacific Land Resource Group Inc. (PLG) is pleased to write this letter of reference for 

Fraser Valley Site Services (FVSS). PLG has recently completed several large contracts 

with FVSS in the Lower Mainland, including, a large five acre environmental offsetting 

project that included the physical construction of two (2) wetland features, riparian 

plant installation and the physical construction of restrictive covenant fencing.  

Additional recent collaborative works include, the maintenance of a stormwater 

detention pond in South Surrey, which included the construction of mulch pathways, re-

contouring the storm pond boundaries and installation of an irrigation system and 

contract work on a new cemetery in the Township of Langley. Additional works include 

working with FVSS to install a chain link fence to permanently delineate the streamside 

protection area of a sensitive stream, in the Township of Langley. PLG also routinely 

engages FVSS to complete regular and routine contract work (i.e., debris removal, 

product sourcing etc.) with excellent results.  

 

We find FVSS to be knowledgeable, professional and adaptable throughout the 

execution of each of the above referenced projects. With their blend of demonstrated 

construction experience, knowledge of local bylaws and environmental policies, it has 

been easy for PLG to regularly recommend FVSS to our Clients for support on complex 

development projects. We look forward to working with FVSS team again in the future. 

 

If you would like to discuss this reference further, please contact the undersigned at 

kyla@pacificlandgroup.ca or at 604-501-1624. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Pacific Land Resource Group Inc. (PLG) 

 

 
 

Kyla Milne, R.P.Bio., QEP 

Lead Biologist   

mailto:kyla@pacificlandgroup.ca

